
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Ebony Padilla. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 7, 2024 10:37 AM 
'Ebony Padilla' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Reject Duke Rate Hike Docket #20240025 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/7/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 04743-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240025, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Ebony Padilla <ebonyp87@icloud.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 10:19 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Reject Duke Rate Hike Docket #20240025 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

As a Floridian since birth I am asking to reject the duke rate hike. They are looking to profit more while putting house 
holds in a very unfair situation. The prices of everything from food/ water/ electric etc have gone up immensely. We 
cannot afford another hike. Please reject this docket. 

#aconcernedflnative 
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